Week of December 2, 2024

}' o
£: Advisor Newsletter

Announcement

Dear Advisors,

First and foremost, | want to extend a
heartfelt thank you to everyone who
attended Advocacy Academy last month in
Sacramento. With over 400 students and
advisors in attendance, the event was truly
vibrant, energetic, and empowering. We
hope you had an enjoyable experience,
and if you weren't able to join us this year,
we look forward to welcoming you at the
General Assembly in spring!

For those of you who attended, if you
haven't yet, please take a moment to
complete the brief survey. Your feedback
is invaluable in helping us improve this
event year after year.

Additionally, to ensure the accuracy of our
records, we kindly ask that you complete
the stipend survey if you haven't already.
While many students have submitted their
responses, we've only received 35 so far.
Your participation is crucial to this process,
and we greatly appreciate your support in
helping us gather the necessary data.

As we wrap up the year, this will be the
final advisor newsletter of 2024. | sincerely
hope you've had a rewarding year and that
you're looking forward to a well-deserved
winter break.

Thank you once again for your unwavering
dedication and commitment to providing
students with a positive and impactful
experience. Your support makes all the
difference!



https://forms.gle/tDiXy94ZTXxBqXEY6
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyf-QS6vSpZaM0-tHVpS-omAEYdpA7EkYV20xCnYbzUDj8Mg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyf-QS6vSpZaM0-tHVpS-omAEYdpA7EkYV20xCnYbzUDj8Mg/viewform

Upcoming Events

Save the date for March in March on March 4, 2025 and General Assembly
on April 4-6. Stay tuned for more information! If you're interested in getting
a jump start on planning for the General Assembly, we have posted
information about the registration and hotel reservations on our website at
this link.

Are you planning on attending the 2025 National Student Advocacy

Conference in Washington DC? If so, we invite you to join us on Friday,
March 15th for a pre-session on advocacy. We will focus on visiting with
legislators and student advocacy or policy development during this pre-
session. If you are interested in receiving more information, please let us
know via this link.

Special Shout Out

A special shout-out to Regions VI and X for achieving full delegate activation! Your
dedication and support have been instrumental in making this possible — thank
you!

If you haven't yet identified your delegate and alternate delegate, please reach out
to your SSCCC region intern for assistance with the process. For those in Region
1V, kindly connect with the Regional Affairs Director, as we are currently in the
process of hiring an intern to support your region.

Thank you again for your continued efforts in strengthening our regions!

Follow us!

Let's build collective power

together!
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https://www.facebook.com/StudentSenateCCC
https://www.instagram.com/ssccc_official/
https://x.com/SSCCC_OFFICIAL
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/
https://www.tiktok.com/@ssccc_official
https://ssccc.org/who-we-are/regions/region-iv.html
https://ssccc.org/who-we-are/regions/region-iv.html
https://ssccc.org/get-involved/events/general-assembly-2025/
https://www.asacc.org/
https://www.asacc.org/
https://forms.gle/xK7KAw4ZExCh4jK48

